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Our ABBIT Awards program was held on Tuesday, February 21st.  We had a large 
group of 3rd and 4th grade winners.  We are very proud of the accomplishments of 
these young ladies and gentlemen. 

Upcoming Events: 

3/24 TELPAS Writing Collections Due 

3/28 4th Grade STAAR Writing Assessment 

3/31 5th 6 Weeks Ends 

4/3 Texas Reads One Book Kickoff with Jason Garrett reading The Lemonade War 


